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FF 
                                    
Hello Members, 
 

We are halfway through the summer and our club has been quite busy this 

season.  This past weekend we celebrated by getting together for our 

annual club picnic on a fantastic day in the Lakes Region.  We had great 

attendance with 14 plus cars, fabulous food, and members that enjoy each 

other’s company.  I will say that we are a well-organized and active 

Corvette club. 
 

Next on our agenda is the drive-by at the Veterans Home in Tilton on 

Sunday, August 8th.  We put the word out to another New Hampshire 

Corvette club and have already received responses from their members!   
 

In past years, an Ice Cream Social was organized by John and Carol Slavin 

for June at the Veterans Home and held outside under the pavilion.  In 

addition to serving ice cream they would have a singing DJ and the Vets 

would choose their favorite cars.  Everyone had a grand old time.  Things 

have changed this year as they lost many of the Veterans to Covid in 2020.  

We felt we wanted to uphold the tradition and came up with the idea of a 

drive-by to show our respect and honor our Vets.  The details are being 

finalized and we will soon announce a time and place to rendezvous that 

morning.   After the drive-by we are planning to have lunch together in 

Meredith.  We have also made a monetary donation for the Veterans to 

enjoy their own ice cream social on another day.   
 

The Club’s summer picnic (this year in Alton) and the fall picnic at Castle 

in the Clouds have become yearly traditions.  I would encourage all of our 

members, old and new, to participate.  These events are great 

opportunities to get to know one another and enjoy the company of fellow 

Corvette owners 
 

I was a new member not all that long ago.  Thanks to the trust of our 

membership I now have a position on the board.  I am forever grateful for 

the opportunity. 
 

Best, 

David Osgood 

President 
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Gate City Corvette Club is one of the hundreds of Corvette clubs throughout the United States and Canada.    

The purpose of GCCC is to make being a Corvette owner more fun.  GCCC meets at 7:00 pm the second 

Thursday of the month at MacMulkin Chevrolet, 3 Marmon Drive, Nashua, New Hampshire. 

First Word                              David Osgood 
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Gate City Corvette Club 
 

                              Contact List 
 
President            Newsletter Editor 
David Osgood     Allie DeCampo 
(603) 521-7075     (603) 494-8047    

 davidalden@aol.com                                allie_decampo@comcast.net 
 

Vice President     Social Media Director   
Norm Wood     Larry Shields     
(603) 759-2595     (603) 673-9653 
woodnorman@comcast.net  larry.shields@comcast.net 

 
Secretary      IT Director    
Allie DeCampo     Dave Hill      
(603) 494-8047     (603) 860-8737     
allie_decampo@comcast.net  davennh@comcast.net 

    
Treasurer      Spring Fling 
Dean Gagne     Dean Gagne 
(603) 472-2865     (603) 472-2865 
dean_gagne@yahoo.com   dean_gagne@yahoo.com 

 
Officer-at-Large    Sunshine     
Brent AuCoin     Jill Dupont 
(603) 547-0968     (603) 624-1104 
woodboundview1@msn.com      jilldupont@comcast.net 

 
 Membership Director   NCM Ambassador 

 Tom Stewart     Dan Feidler 
 (617) 947-9254         (617) 828-5371    
 thomas_Stewart@comcast.net     dfeidler@cranshaw.com 
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Activities Corner 

 

Here comes August and that means summer is on the downward slope.  All the rain in July has certainly 

affected the potential for cruises and the use of our Corvettes, but we still have had a busy summer in 

the Club so far.  
 

Our annual club picnic in Alton was hosted by Linda and Brad Davis at their home.  It was a beautiful 

day with Corvettes lining their front driveway and a banquet of food in their backyard.  Thank you to 

Linda and Brad, it was a great day! 
 

On Sunday August 8th we are scheduled for a “drive by” for our veterans at the Veterans Home 

in Tilton at 10 AM.  After 3 rotations around the home we will head for the Lake Winnipesaukee area 

for lunch.  Look for an email next week with instructions and where to meet with times.  There are a 

couple of open weekends after that event and before Corvettes at Carlisle scheduled for August 25th -

29th.  If you have ideas for a cruise drop Brent or me a note and we will see about organizing 

something. 
 

On September 4th there is a large “Cruise-in at Downtown Manchester, NH.”   Cars entering the 

show will start meeting at 6 AM at Brady Sullivan Tower at 1750 (North) Elm Street to register.  Usual 

attendance is about 1,000 cars and trucks of all kinds.  Entrance fee is $25.00 and gates to Elm Street 

parking will open about 8 AM.  I am hoping to attend and we will send out an email a couple of days 

before to meet at the registration area.   More information about this event can be found at 

cruisingdowntownmanchester.com. 
 

On September 9th -12th the Corvette Caravan Reunion is taking place at Loon Mountain in Lincoln, 

NH.  People who went on past Caravans to the National Corvette Museum in Bowling Green and others 

will be meeting for local events, banquet, and discussions about the next Caravan to the National 

Corvette Museum in 2024.  Preregistration is required for this event. 
 

At this time there is nothing planned for “Vettes to Vets” at the VA Hospital in Bedford, Massachusetts. 

The hospital grounds are not open to large groups which could be 500+ Corvettes and the 

parking/staging area at the hotel in Billerica may not be available as well.  The usual date for this event 

is September 26th.   If this day stays open then Gate City Corvette Club may move our annual cruise to 

Castle in the Clouds to that day.  We will keep everyone up to date on this situation. 

 

Next “in person” club meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 12th at 6:30 for a social get together 

and 7 PM meeting.  Hope you can make this meeting. 
 

Norm Wood,  

Vice President 

VP/Activities Director                                       Norm Wood  
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Gate City Corvette Club Meeting 

 

Thursday, August 12, 2021 
 

MacMulkin Chevrolet 
3 Marmon Drive 

Nashua, New Hampshire 
 

6:30 Social 
7:00 Business Meeting 

 

Please note the change in day  
The August Meeting is on Thursday  

 

David Osgood, President 
 

davidalden@aol.com 
 

(603) 553-2033 
 
 

Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

mailto:davidalden@aol.com
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Please Save the Date 
 

Gate City Corvette Club 
 

Veterans Home Drive-by 
 

Sunday, August 8, 2021 

 
 
  
 

 
Please help show gratitude and  
appreciation for our Veterans  

 

NH Veterans Home 
139 Winter Street 

Tilton, NH 
 

Meeting location:   
Hooksett Toll Rest Area N. Route 93 

Time:  9:00 for 9:15 departure   
 

After leaving the Veterans Home: 
Cruise to the lake for an early lunch in Meredith 

 

Please respond if you plan to join in:  woodboundview1@msn.com                  
                    

             woodnorman@comcast.net or  allie_decampo@comcast.net 
 

 

 

mailto:woodboundview1@msn.com
mailto:woodnorman@comcast.net
mailto:allie_decampo@comcast.net
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The July 8, 2021 Gate City Corvette Club meeting was held at MacMulkin Chevrolet in Nashua.  Most of 

us arrived at 6:30 to socialize prior to the meeting.   David began the meeting by thanking MacMulkin 

for the use of their conference room.  There were approximately 14 members in attendance.  He took a 

count for dinner and it was decided to gather at Bahama Breeze afterwards.    
 

Present for the meeting for the board were David, Dean, Norm, and Brent.  Sue was asked to do the 

minutes in Allie’s absence.  Norm and Brent presented upcoming events and for the list please see also 

the VP/Activities and Officer-at-Large reports in this newsletter.  Norm and Brent have made 

reservations at Murphy’s Tap room for 3 pm on Sunday (July 11th) for Murphy’s weekly car cruise-in.  

The cruise-in begins at 5 pm but we are planning our arrival a couple of hours early to have dinner at 

the restaurant. 
 

The second upcoming event will be the Annual Summer Picnic hosted this year by the Brad and Linda 

at their home in Alton, NH on Saturday, July 24th.  A sheet was put out for members to sign up and give 

Norm and Sue their food orders for hotdogs/hamburgers so we can estimate how much to purchase.  

For those not present at the meeting there are regular email updates from Norm.   Please respond to 

his email with your preference (hotdogs/hamburgers) so we can plan accordingly.   
 

Third upcoming event is the Veterans Home in Tilton Drive-by.  (Please see flyer on page 7.)  In 

addition, Larry Goelz made a motion to have the club send a $50 donation to the Veterans Home since 

there will be no ice cream social this summer.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved 

by all present. 
 

David said there has been some talk of Norm doing an Adams Products Detail Clinic and David is 

offering his garage for the event.  Please let the board know if you are interested in attending an 

informative Detail Clinic.  The board would appreciate your feedback before going ahead and 

scheduling.  We did this last year and it turned into a fun morning with coffee and conversation. 
 

Dean said he had posted the Treasurer’s Report on line and motions were made to accept by both the 

“Larrys”.   The report was accepted by the membership.  Dean is still working on a location for the 2022 

Spring Fling.  He has a call into Saint Anselm’s College in Manchester as they do host events on their 

grounds and he is waiting for a response.  Larry Shields listed some sites that were suggested by others 

when we cancelled last year’s Spring Fling.  If any members have ideas for a location just reach out to 

Dean.  
 

Larry Goelz spoke briefly about the upcoming National Corvette Museum Caravan scheduled for 

2024.  He was happy to say that it looks like one of the stops will be the Virginia International 

Speedway for laps.  Larry brought to the club’s attention that Gate City Corvette Club has been a 30 

year member of the National Corvette Museum and was listed in the “Member Anniversaries” section of 

the America’s Sports Car Magazine.  Larry also pointed out that in this same magazine there are QR 

Codes in some articles and if you open these with your phones there are more interesting articles that 

expand on what you just read.  Larry urges everyone to check out the Museum’s website and consider 

Secretary’s Report                                  Allie DeCampo 
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becoming a member.  Please contact Larry with questions about the 2024 Caravan or the NCM in 

general.   
 

The 50/50 drawing and attendance raffle were not held.  A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 

about 8 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Susan Wood 

 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

That Poor Vette 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month’s entry isn’t just a Vette choosing to park on the lawn.  This 66 Sting Ray convertible with 

side-pipes was leaving its neighborhood at a ‘high rate of speed’ in Prescott, Arizona, when things went 

poorly.  Apparently, the driver lost control of the vehicle and ended up careening through several yards 

in the neighborhood before colliding with the tree as seen in the photo.  The driver suffered minor 

injuries, but was treated and released from the local hospital. 

 

Source: https://www.corvetteblogger.com/2021/05/13/accident-out-of-control-1966-corvette-

drives-through-neighborhood-yards-and-hits-a-tree/ 

 

TPV contributed by Larry Shields 

 

 

 

https://www.corvetteblogger.com/2021/05/13/accident-out-of-control-1966-corvette-drives-through-neighborhood-yards-and-hits-a-tree/
https://www.corvetteblogger.com/2021/05/13/accident-out-of-control-1966-corvette-drives-through-neighborhood-yards-and-hits-a-tree/
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Gate City Corvette Club Membership Report 

To Join Gate City Corvette Club, visit our website 

http://www.gatecitycorvetteclub.com/ 

and click on the Membership Info Link 

For more information, please contact:  Tom Stewart, Membership Director  

(617) 947-9254 or email thomas_stewart@comcast.net 

70 Members – 4 Honored – 4 Honorary 

 

Join us in celebrating the August birthdays! 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Bright  8/7   Jim McLaughlin 8/18 

Ingrid Goelz  8/10 Sandra Gagne  8/21 

Norm Wood  8/15 Priscilla Sleeper 8/? 

Dennis Granger 8/15 Sylvie Klyop  8/25 

Liz Stewart  8/16  
 

 

 

Membership Director                                      Tom Stewart 

http://www.gatecitycorvetteclub.com/
mailto:thomas_stewart@comcast.net
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If you do not see your birthday listed and wish to be included, please send your date of birth 

(month and day) to Tom Stewart at the phone number or email address above. 

 

Member Hints and Tips 

 If you are an Amazon shopper, use the https://smile.amazon.com URL to have Amazon donate a 

portion of your purchase price to your favorite charity, and we hope that you will select the 

National Corvette Museum!  Every little bit helps to preserve the Corvette treasures at the 

museum. 
 

 Consider becoming a member of the National Corvette Museum. 
 

 Remember to Save the Wave! 

 

Embroidered Club Clothing   
 

Maverick's Stitch and Screen  

522 Amherst Street, Unit 28 

Nashua, New Hampshire  

Contact Norma or Nathan 603-521-8358  

maverickstitchandscreen.com 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

David Osgood was driving by the Nashua Airport and just happened to be in the  

right place at the right time to look up and capture this amazing photo of a B-29. 

 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/
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Ron Garian  

A Friend to All Who Knew Him 

 

 
 

 

Our friend Ron Garian passed away on June 18, 2021 as 

a result of injuries he sustained in a serious car accident.  

Ron served in the Navy in Vietnam aboard the USS 

Sullivan.  He was a master electrician and President of 

Quality Electric of Rhode Island prior to retirement in 

1995.  After retirement, he relocated to New Hampshire. 

Ron was a member of Gate City Corvette Club and also a 

member of the Nashua Fish and Game Club.  Ron leaves 

behind his loving wife Jacqueline.  Our hearts go out to 

Jacqueline and all who knew and loved him.  

Ron is pictured above (left) with fellow GCCC member 

Larry Goelz who also served in the Navy. 
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Annual Summer Picnic 2021 
 

Photos provided by Linda Davis, Tom Stewart & Allie DeCampo 
 
 

On a lovely day in July we gathered at the home of Linda and 
Brad Davis for our GCCC Annual Summer Picnic.  After several 
days of incredibly humid rainy weather we happily welcomed   
sunshine, blue skies and a pleasant gentle breeze.  The Davis’s 
tranquil backyard was a beautiful setting for socializing with 
friends and enjoying the day.  As usual, our members provided 
many delicious appetizers and lunch items and we were 
fortunate to have skilled grill masters that barbeque to 
perfection.  
 

We were also fortunate for the opportunity to help Sue and 
Norm Wood celebrate their 50th wedding anniversary which 
happened to fall on the day of the picnic.  Best wishes to this 
wonderful couple!  We enjoyed a delicious lemon anniversary 
cake along with a variety of other desserts.  
 

Many thanks go to Linda and Brad for graciously hosting the 
picnic, Sue and Norm for coordinating and shopping, Ellen and 
Dave and Ingrid and Larry for arriving early to assist with set 
up, and everyone else who barbequed, provided food items and 
just showed up to make this a successful and fun day! 
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Thirty Years and Counting 
 

by Larry Goelz 
 
The beginnings of the National Corvette Museum 

started in 1984 at an NCRS annual meeting where a 

presentation was made to have a not-for-profit 

foundation to collect Corvette-relative materials into a 

common library or archives, and to be separate from 

the NCRS.  In 1988 the NCRS BOD approved the plan to 

implement the NCRS Foundation.   

 

In 1989 memberships were offered, and in 1990 it was renamed the NCM Foundation and the NCM 

Annex (mainly a gift shop) opened in Bowling Green, Kentucky in November.  The National Corvette 

Museum officially held it grand opening on September 2 – 5, 1994.  

 

The original memberships offered were Founding Member, Charter Member, Supporting Member, and 

Lifetime Member. The first 30 Founding Memberships were reserved with numbers 1 - 25 for notable 

people like Zora, Bill Mitchell, etc. and 26 – 30 for the original founders.  Membership cards for the 

Founding members were a gold-colored metal card, and for the Charter members it was a silver-

colored metal card.  Both the Founding membership and Charter memberships came with the 

membership card and a certificate signed by either Zora Arkus-Duntov, David McLellan, or Larry 

Shinoda.  NOTE: Some Corvette enthusiasts that many of us know are Founding Members – Karen 

Blandini (#29), and Randy Flock who became a Founding Member in January 1992.   

 

Over time membership offerings evolved where today the offerings include Individual Member, Family 

Membership, Senior Individual Membership, Lifetime Membership, Business/Club Membership, Next 

Generation Member, and Lifetime Business/Club Membership.   

 

On August 20, 1991, 3 years plus prior to the grand opening of the NCM, Gate City Corvette Club, 

understanding the importance of the effort to establish a Corvette Museum and Archive, became a 

Founding Member of the National Corvette Museum.  I believe all current members of Gate City 

Corvette Club should take pride in the fact that our club was in a small way was instrumental in 

supporting the effort to establish the Museum and pride in our early members who understood the 

NCRS vision and helped make it a reality.   

 

On March 9, 2015 Gate City Corvette Club became a Lifetime Member #3009. Again, this showed that 

the members continue to see the value of continuing to support the NCM and of the museum’s 

programs and visions.  One of the benefits of the Lifetime Membership is the club has 2 museum passes 

for use by any member.  If you will be going to the NCM, and you are not a NCM member, contact Dean 

Gagne to find out how to use the club pass.  I would strongly suggest that while at the museum you sign 
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up for membership!  You will not regret it and you will be joining many of other club members who are 

NCM members.   

 

So, come this August 20th, Gate City Corvette Club will celebrate being a member of the National 

Corvette Museum for 30 years. 

 

Well Done Gate City Corvette Club! 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Scenes from the Aviation Museum Car Show 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Aviation Museum in Londonderry, NH  
Photos of the show provided by Allie DeCampo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

w w w . G a t e C i t y C o r v e t t e C l u b . c o m  

 

Page 16 

Remembering Club Activities from the Past 

 

A TRIP TO NIAGRA FALLS 

 

by Larry Goelz 

 
The other day (July 25th) Amazon Photos notified me regarding photos I had taken on July 25, 2009.  

When looking at them, they were photos taken on the club’s Niagara Falls trip that year and it brought 

back good memories of the trip and of the members who participated on it.  So, I thought newer 

members would enjoy reading about it and those who were on the trip would enjoy remembering it. 

In July 2009, the club put together a trip to Niagara Falls and attended the Niagara Falls Corvette Club 

annual all cars show at Niagara on the Lake in Canada.  We had 6 cars (12 members) signed up.  The 

members were Brad and Linda Davis, Mike and Allie DeCampo, Dan and Claudia Feidler, John and Carol 

Slavin, Norm and Sue Wood, and Ingrid and me.  
 

We met up and headed for Niagara Falls.  While stopping for lunch at a truck stop, Mike was 

experiencing an allergic reaction from a bee sting he had gotten that morning right before leaving for 

the trip.   As the rest of us had lunch, Mike and Allie were busy contacting his physician to get a 

prescription called to a nearby pharmacy.   After lunch we took a side trip to pick-up the medication 

and then back on the road for our destination.  
 

Arriving we checked into the Hampton Inn hotel (on the Canadian side) we then played tourist.  We did 

the Maid of the Mist boat ride at the falls and visited other venues in the city.  After dinner downtown 

we started to walk back toward the hotel where we found a casino which some members had to enter 

and try their luck.  After a while we took several cabs back to the hotel. 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     Fig 1 Arrival at our Hotel                                             Fig 2 Ok, so what do we do now 
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                        Fig 3 Just Being Tourists                                          Fig 4 Maid of the Mist and Skyline 

 
The evening prior to the car show, the Niagara Falls Corvette Club of Ontario had dinner with us and 

we all enjoyed the evening.    
 

The car show was held at the Reif Estate Winery (the owner was a Corvette club member) so we were 

able to tour the winery and taste wines.  Each year the winery would bottle a red and a white wine both 

labeled with their Corvette club logo and show logo.  I particularly liked seeing the collection of 

Chevrolet SSR’s, and the 2 Ford Skyliners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

              Fig 5 Corvette Wine Label                                            Fig 6 GCCC Cars at the Show 
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                           Fig 7 SSR Club Cars                                                                   Fig 8 A Nice SSR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 

                                                                         

                                                                             Fig 9 Two Ford Skyliners                                             
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                          Fig 10 The Crew (Some of us did not get the memo about the striped shirts.) 

 

On Sunday some headed back to New Hampshire while the Wood’s, Davis’s, and Ingrid and I stopped 

off in Geneva, NY to sample wines and go to the track at Watkins Glen.  We stayed at the Belhurst 

Castle.  (There was a red wine spigot just outside our room where you could get a glass of wine at any 

hour!)  After settling in, we mapped out what wineries we would go to and when we would go to 

Watkins Glen and get on the track.  The wineries were great with some of us making purchases.  It was 

great fun to get on the track, although one member was not thrilled that we went so “fast”.   Sue’s sister 

and family live in the area so while we were on the track Norm and Sue went to visit family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         Fig 11 Belhurst Castle                                  Fig 12 We did this one and several more. 
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            Fig 13 Can’t Go Home Empty Handed                                      Fig 14 Line Up for Track Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

                         Fig 15 Photo Op                                                                     Fig 16 The Leader 

 

 

After several days we departed and I knew some would return to the area.  Overall the trip was enjoyed 

by everyone and it was another great opportunity to bond with club members.  Let’s see what other 

club activities from the past I can resurrect from the file. 

 

 

The End 
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Calendar of Events 
 

If you would like to attend the following events, please fire off an email to me at 

woodboundview1@msn.com so that we can keep a tally of how many cars/people will be attending.   

 

Also, should you find an event that is interesting, let us know and perhaps we can set up a caravan and 

travel together. 

 

Next Up   

 

 Veterans Home Drive-by & Lunch, Tilton, NH………………….Sunday, August 8th  

 Carz 10th Annual Car Show, White River JCT VT (10-3PM)………… SAT, Aug 21st   

 Bay State Antique Car Show (8-4PM) Dedham, MA…………………  SAT, Aug 29th 

 Corvettes at Carlisle, PA……………………………………………………….     Aug 26-28 

 Manchester 20th Anniversary Cruise on Elm St. (10 – 4PM) ………… SAT, Sept 4th  

 N.E. Caravan Reunion (Loon Mtn) Make Reservations NOW…    TH – SAT, Sept 9-11th  

 Car Show at Castle in the Clouds (10-3PM) Reg: $20 Spectators $5SAT…   Oct 2nd  

 Castle in the Clouds GCCC Annual Fall Club Picnic ………………… SUN, Oct 3rd  

 Holiday Party ……………………………………………………….………. January 2022 

    
Events in blue are planned Gate City Corvette Club Events                      

 

Weekly Cruises 
 

Sunday: Murphy’s Tap Room, Starts June 7 – Hours: 5-8 pm, Address: 393 NH 101, Bedford, NH 

https://www.newenglandautoshows.com/event/nh-bedford/ 

 

Monday:  Firing Line Cruise-in, Brown Ave, Manchester, NH 

Tuesday:  Open 

 

Wednesday:  Northside Grill, 5–9 pm, 323 Derry Road, Hudson, NH  

Officer-at-Large                                                      Brent AuCoin 

 

 

mailto:woodboundview1@msn.com
https://www.newenglandautoshows.com/event/nh-bedford/
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Thursday:  The Town Cabin:  Candia – Hours: 5 – 8 pm, Address: 285 Old Candia Road, Candia. NH (200-

300 cars) Exit 3 off of Route 101 East  https://m.facebook.com/events/town-cabin-deli-pub/candia-cruise-

night-event-by-candia-cruise-night/1490813514587740/ 

 

Bass Pros Shop Cruise-in 5-9 PM, 1 Bass Pro Drive, Foxboro, MA 

 

Friday:  Target Cruise Night – Hours: 5 pm, Address: 600 Amherst Street, Nashua, NH 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/ 

 

Please keep these dates in mind when making your seasonal plans as we enjoy seeing you all regularly.  

The monthly calendars are below.  Please be sure to confirm the dates and times of events before you plan 

to attend.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SUBMITTED BY DAVID OSGOOD 

 

 

https://m.facebook.com/events/town-cabin-deli-pub/candia-cruise-night-event-by-candia-cruise-night/1490813514587740/
https://m.facebook.com/events/town-cabin-deli-pub/candia-cruise-night-event-by-candia-cruise-night/1490813514587740/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
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AUG 2021 
 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

01 02 03 04 05 06 07 
       

08 09 10 11 12 13 14 
Veterans Home 
Tilton, NH 
Drive-by &  
Lunch  

   Gate City Club 

Meeting 

 
 

 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 
      CARZ Show 

White River Jct. 
Vermont  
10:00 – 3:00 pm 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
    Corvettes at 

Carlisle  
Corvettes at 
Carlisle 

Corvettes at 
Carlisle 

29 30 31     
Corvettes  Carlisle 
Bay State Antique 
Car Show 8 – 4pm 
Lancaster, MA 
 

      

       
       

Weekly Cruise Nights 
Murphy’s 

Tap Room 
Bedford 
Starts June 7th 

  Kimball 

Farm 
Jaffrey, NH 
 

The Town 
Cabin  
Candia  

Target 

Cruise Night  
Nashua  

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/192375154574404/
https://www.facebook.com/events/192375154574404/
http://kimballfarm.com/cruise/
http://kimballfarm.com/cruise/
https://www.facebook.com/eddies529club/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
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SEP 2021 
 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   01 02 03 04 
      Crusin”Elm Street 

Manchester, NH 
10:00 – 4:00 pm 

05 06 07 08 09 10 11 
    N.E. Caravan 

Loon Mtn 

Gate City 
Club Meeting 

N.E. Caravan 
Loon Mtn 
 

N.E. Caravan 
Loon Mtn 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
       

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 
       

26 27 28 29 30   
 
 

      

 

Weekly Cruise Nights 
Murphy’s Tap 
Room  

Bedford 
Starts June 7th 

  Kimball Farm 
Jaffrey, NH  

The Town 
Cabin-  
Candia   

Target Cruise 
Night 
Nashua 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
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OCT 2021 
 

 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

     01 02 
      Car Show 

Castle in the 
Clouds 

03 04 05 06 07 08 09 

Castle in the 
Clouds  
GCCC Picnic 

    
 

 
 

 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
    Gate City 

Club Meeting  

  

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
       

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
       

31       
       

 

Weekly Cruise Nights 
Murphy’s Tap 

Room 
Bedford, NH 
Starts June 7th 

  Kimball Farm 

Jaffrey, NH  

The Town 

Cabin  
Candia  

Target Cruise 

Night   
Nashua  

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/192375154574404/
https://www.facebook.com/events/192375154574404/
http://kimballfarm.com/cruise/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
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PUBLISHING & ADVERTISING 
 
PUBLISHING INFORMATION – The next article/ad submission date is August 20, 2021   

 

Please help by sharing news about trips you’ve taken, shows you’ve attended, and suggestions for club 

activities, as well as technical advice, cleaning tips, or anything else that you feel would be of interest to our 

members.  The club needs your input. 

 

Reports, articles, notices, letters, photos and ads are to be received by the 20
th

 of each month for inclusion in 

the upcoming newsletter.  Thank you for helping to make our newsletter interesting and informative. 

 

Contact: Allie DeCampo 

  Newsletter Editor 

  allie_decampo@comcast.net 

  (603) 494-8047 

 

 

ADVERTISING INFORMATION 
 

Please contact the editor if you are a business or know of a business interested in purchasing advertising 

space in the newsletter.  Yearly rates are available and are as follows: 

 

 

Newsletter Yearly Advertising Rates: 
 

Business Card $50/year 
¼ page  $70/year 
½ page  $100/year 
Full page  $150/year 

 

 

CLUB ELECTED OFFICERS 2021 
 
President .................................... David Osgood  (603) 521-7075  davidalden@aol.com       

Vice President ............................ Norm Wood               (603) 759-2595               woodnorman@comcast.net 

Secretary .................................... Allie DeCampo           (603) 494-8047            allie_decampo@comcast.net        

Treasurer .................................... Dean Gagne  (603) 472-2865              dean_gagne@yahoo.com 

Officer-At-Large ....................... Brent Aucoin  (603) 547-0968  woodboundview1@msn.com               

Membership Director ................ Tom Stewart   (617) 947-9254  thomas_stewart@comcast.net 

 

     

 

 

 

    

SAVE THE WAVE 

Notice: 

“Chevrolet Trademarks used with the 

written permission of General Motors.” 

http://www.savethewave.net/stw/TheWave.asp
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New Items Now In Stock ! 

       
 

                     

                        

Norm’s Detailing 
“Authorized Adam’s Premium Car Products Dealer” 

100 George Street- Manchester, N.H.  03102 
603-668-2305 / 603-759-2595 cell 

woodnorman@comcast.net 
**Contact us for prices and to place your order or to set up a Detail Clinic for your club** 
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Thank you MacMulkin Chevrolet! 


